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16 March 2020 

 

Sent via email to: Clubs, Presidents, Secretaries, Surf Sports & Nipper Coordinators, registered 

participants, BOM, SSC, LSEC, JDC 

 

 

Re: Postponement of SLS Sydney 2020 Pool Rescue Development clinics 

 

 

Sydney Branch Surf Sports Committee has made the decision to postpone the upcoming Pool Rescue 

Development clinics as a precautionary measure regarding the Coronavirus (COVID 19) situation.  

 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. The health and well-being of our members, 

volunteers and wider community remains our main priority in this decision.  

 

We will be monitoring and following the advice from the relevant authorities as the situation continues 

to evolve, with a view to reschedule the clinic dates when appropriate.    

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Warm regards,  

 
Amy Somes      

Director of Surf Sports     

Surf Life Saving Sydney    


